Dear all,

Please find attached some additional updates for April.

If you would like to receive our newsletters, please send a request to <u>RG TC Contact</u>. Previous newsletters can be found <u>here.</u> If you no longer wish to receive this information, then please send an email with the subject "Rhythmic News Opt Out" to <u>RG TC Contact</u>

Kind regards Ruth Wilson RG TC Information Officer

24th April 2017

Contents

- GBR International Representation
- European Championship Selection
- NDP Update
- British Championships
- English Championships Reminder
- Welsh Championships
- Competition News
- Calendar Update
- Did you know?

GBR International Representation

GBR team was again in action at the **World Cup** in Pesaro, which took place on 7th to 9th April. Representing GBR on this occasion was Gemma Frizelle and Laura Halford, supported by Na Evans as coach and Jo Coombs as judge.

European Championships Selection

Congratulations to Laura Halford and Stephani Sherlock for their selection to represent GBR at the European Championships, which will take place in Budapest on 19th-25th May, supported by Vicki Pearson as Judge, Ruth Wilson as coach and Alan Rankine as Physio.

NDP Update

Apologies for the technical issues accessing the National Development Plan. The 2017 version has now been restored to the BG website here.

British Championships

Our British Championship will again take place in Liverpool Echo Area from 27th-30th July, as part of the British Championships Series. Although the final details are still to be confirmed, please see below some indicative information to help with your planning.

Format will be similar to last year, with orientation on the Thursday, All-round competition on Friday and Saturday, and Finals on the Sunday.

For more general information and ticket sales, please see here.



English Championships - Reminder

Reminder that the English Championships will take place on Sunday 25th June, with a deadline of 12th May for entries, which can be made via Gymnet.

Welsh Championships

The Welsh Championships will take place in Cardiff on Saturday 8th/Sunday 9th July 2017. Please find attached competition information and entry form. Entries to reach Welsh Gymnastics by Friday 26th May. For more information please contact Jo Coombs.

Competition News

The **Bath Open** competition will take place on Saturday 10th and Sunday 11th June 2017. Please find attached competition information. Entries deadline Tuesday 2nd May. For more information, please contact <u>Bath</u> <u>Rhythmic.</u>

The **Butterfly Cup** will take place on Saturday 8th July 2017 in Shoreham-By-Sea. Closing date is Friday 2nd June, full information and entry form attached. For more information, please contact <u>I-Star Academy</u>.

Calendar Update

Please find attached the latest calendar for 2017.

Did you know?

Did you know that Cash for Clubs funding stream is now open.

Clubs will be able to apply for grants of £250, £500, £750 and £1000 for staff and volunteers to take part in training, gain qualifications and certifications relating to Gymnastics. Therefore could be really useful for clubs struggling with workforce.

The fund will close Friday 26th May 5pm, with winners being announced 7th August.

To apply clubs need to follow the following link.